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Subject: Updates to the SDDC Public Website to Facilitate the Search of Advisories 

Purpose: To inform Customers & Transportation Service Providers (TSPs) that 

Advisories will be categorized by topic, as well as by calendar year, on the Public 

Website. 

Be Advised: Information assurance and cyber security policies prevent the 

“Search” function on the SDDC website from working properly.  As such, users have 

been unable to search for Customer Advisories using the “Search this site” 

application on the site. 

On average, SDDC publishes more than 125 Customer Advisories each year.  To 

make locating specific advisories easier, the Advisory team will begin categorizing 

advisories by topic on the Public Website. 

Effective immediately, advisories will be posted by category as well as by calendar 

year as has been past practice.  Requestors will be required to identify the category 

upon submission for publication to the SDDC Customer Advisory group box.  The 

category will be included in the published advisory.   

Categories include: 

- AIR 

- BARGE/OCEAN 
- COMBATANT COMMANDS (separate category for each) 
- CONTAINERS 

- CUSTOMS 
- DTR/MFTURP-1/POLICY 

- FOREIGN MILITARY SALES (FMS) 
- GENERAL INFORMATION 
- MOTOR 

- RAIL 
- SYSTEMS  

- TRAINING 
- TRANSPORTATION PROTECTIVE SERVICES (TPS), ARMS, AMMUNITION & 
EXPLOSIVES (AA&E) and HAZMAT 

 
Please contact the G3 Advisory team at the email address listed below if additional 

categories are needed. 
 
Requestors can visit https://www.sddc.army.mil/advisories/Pages/CCA.aspx for a 

sample advisory that may be used as a template.  Advisory requests should be 
submitted to the Advisory team at usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g35-advisory-

team@army.mil.  

https://www.sddc.army.mil/advisories/Pages/CCA.aspx
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Note: Advisories that contain PII and/or CUI (FOUO) information WILL 

NOT be published until this information has been removed.  Requestors 
should use group telephone lines or group email boxes for contact 

information.  When submitting an advisory, please annotate in the 
submission email that the document does not include PII/CUI.  There is no 
need to include this statement in the advisory itself. 

 

POC: usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g35-advisory-team@army.mil 

Expiration: N/A 

Category: General Information 
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